
 

 

CORRIGENDUM  

 

Tender Notice No: 1(26)SS(IT)/2020-21-Datacenter 

 

This is with reference to Federal Board of Revenue advertisement published in different Newspapers 

on 19th May, 2023 for the “Supply of IT equipment and renewal of Service Level Agreement 

(SLA) for FBR Datacenters”. 

 

Submission date of Bid documents is further extended up to Tuesday, 25-06-2024 till 11:00 am. 

Bids will be opened on the same day at 11:30 am. Moreover, technical specifications have been 

revised which are incorporated in the updated Standard Bidding Document placed on FBR and 

PPRA website. 

 

 

 

(Amjad Khan) 

Second Secretary(IT-Execution) 

Room No. 519, 5th Floor, FBR House, Constitution Avenue, G-5/2, Islamabad. 

Phone # 051-9204217 

Email Id: ssit@fbr.gov.pk 

 
 


